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Savory Way Recipeasel Deborah Madison 1997-03-01 Culled from the award-winning
cookbook, these 125 recipes for robust and delicious vegetarian dishes are now
available in a convenient new format: the Recipeasel. Cleverly designed to stand
on its own and free the chef's hands for more important tasks, this sturdy
companion is a must-have for any health-minded cook. Deborah Madison has made
landmark contributions to vegetarian cuisine, and this unique collection reflects
her years of masterful creativity in the kitchen.
Vegetarian Suppers from Deborah Madison's Kitchen Deborah Madison 2012-06-06 The
author of the bestselling cookbook classic, Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone and
the forthcoming In My Kitchen, solves the perennial question of what to cook for
dinner in her first collection of suppertime solutions, with more than 100
inspiring recipes to enjoy every night of the week. What’s for supper? For
vegetarians and health-conscious nonvegetarians, the quest for recipes that don’t
call for meat often can seem daunting. Focusing on recipes for a relaxing evening,
Deborah Madison has created an innovative array of main dishes for casual dining.
Unfussy but creative, the recipes in Vegetarian Suppers from Deborah Madison’s
Kitchen will bring joy to your table in the form of simple, wholesome, and
delicious main dish meals. These are recipes to savor throughout the week—quick
weekday meals as well as more leisurely weekend or company fare—and throughout the
year. The emphasis is on freshness and seasonality in recipes for savory pies and
gratins, vegetable stews and braises, pasta and vegetable dishes, crepes and
fritters, delicious new ways to use tofu and tempeh, egg dishes that make a
supper, hearty cool-weather as well as light warm-weather meals, and a delightful
assortment of sandwich suppers. Recipes include such imaginative and irresistible
dishes as Masa Crêpes with Chard, Chiles, and Cilantro; Spicy Tofu with Thai Basil
and Coconut Rice Cakes; Lemony Risotto Croquettes with Slivered Snow Peas,
Asparagus, and Leeks; and Gnocchi with Winter Squash and Seared Radicchio. Vegan
variations are given throughout, so whether you are a committed vegetarian or a
“vegophile” like Deborah Madison herself, you’ll find recipes in this wonderful
new collection you will want to cook again and again. I love supper. It’s friendly
and relaxed. It’s easy to invite people over for supper, for there’s a quality of
comfort that isn’t always there with dinner, a meal that suggests more serious
culinary expectations—truly a joy to meet, but not all the time. Supper, on the
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other hand, is for when friends happen to run into each other at the farmers’
market or drop in from out of town. Supper is for Sunday night or a Thursday.
Supper can be impromptu, it can be potluck, and it can break the formality of a
classic menu. With supper, there’s a willingness to make do with what’s available
and to cook and eat simply. It can also be special and beautifully crafted if
that’s what you want. —from the Introduction
An Onion in My Pocket Deborah Madison 2020-11-10 As a groundbreaking chef and
beloved cookbook author, Deborah Madison—“The Queen of Greens” (The Washington
Post)—has profoundly changed the way generations of Americans think about cooking
with vegetables, helping to transform “vegetarian” from a dirty word into a
mainstream way of eating. But before she became a household name, Madison spent
almost twenty years at the Zen Center in the midst of counterculture San
Francisco. In this warm, candid, and refreshingly funny memoir, she tells the
story of her life in food—and with it, the story of the vegetarian movement—for
the very first time. From her childhood in Northern California’s Big Ag heartland
to sitting sesshin for hours on end at the Tassajara monastery; from her work in
the kitchen of the then-new Chez Panisse to the birth of food TV to the age of
farmers’ markets everywhere, An Onion in My Pocket is a deeply personal look at
the rise of vegetable-forward cooking and a manifesto for how to eat (and live)
well today.
Jam Today Tod Davies 2017-09-18 A new edition of the cult cookbook classic, a
personal memoir/cookbook that argues cooking and eating by yourself and with loved
ones are acts that can change the world—or at least make it a much nicer place.
Which is changing the world right there. One meal at a time. Including a new
introduction, new inspirations, and new recipes.
The Little Book of Living Small Laura Fenton 2020-06-08 A comprehensive guide to
small-space secrets and real-life solutions for living in 1,200 square feet or
less. The Little Book of Living Small shows readers how to make the most of
limited square footage—with grace and style—and serves as the cheerleader readers
need to help themselves feel satisfied and proud of their choice to live with
less. In addition to exploring both the motivation behind choosing to live in a
small space, as well as the practical, everyday advice for managing a tight
footprint, The Little Book of Living Small also includes case studies: 12 stylesavvy, small-space dwellers open their doors and share their design secrets.
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Author Laura Fenton covers a range of homes including studio apartments, one- and
two-bedroom houses, a tiny house, a co-living space, and even whole houses.
Stylistically these homes range from urban, rural, minimalist, and country, with
the unifying thread that they are all real homes of less than 1,200 square feet
that offer clever solutions that readers can use in their own homes. Laura Fenton
is the lifestyle director at Parents magazine. With more than fifteen years of
experience, her work has appeared in major publications including Better Homes &
Gardens, Country Living, Good Housekeeping, and on leading home websites including
Remodelista.com, HGTV.com, ElleDecor.com, HouseBeautiful.com, Refinery29, and
elsewhere. Through her writing she has explored the topic of living small for more
than a decade. She lives small with her husband, a photographer, and their son in
Jackson Heights, Queens, in New York.
Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone Deborah Madison 2010-10-27 What Julia Child is to
French cooking and Marcella Hazan is to Italian cooking, Deborah Madison is to
contemporary vegetarian cooking. At Greens restaurant in San Francisco, where she
was the founding chef, and in her two acclaimed vegetarian cookbooks, Madison
elevated vegetarian cooking to new heights of sophistication, introducing many
people to the joy of cooking without meat, whether occasionally or for a lifetime.
But after her many years as a teacher and writer, she realized that there was no
comprehensive primer for vegetarian cooking, no single book that taught
vegetarians basic cooking techniques, how to combine ingredients, and how to
present vegetarian dishes with style. Now, in a landmark cookbook that has been
six years in the making, Madison teaches readers how to build flavor into
vegetable dishes, how to develop vegetable stocks, and how to choose, care for,
and cook the many vegetables available to cooks today. Vegetarian Cooking for
Everyone is the most comprehensive vegetarian cookbook ever published. The 1,400
recipes, which range from appetizers to desserts, are colorful and imaginative as
well as familiar and comforting. Madison introduces readers to innovative main
course salads; warm and cold soups; vegetable braises and cobblers; golden-crusted
gratins; Italian favorites like pasta, polenta, pizza, and risotto; savory tarts
and galettes; grilled sandwiches and quesadillas; and creative dishes using grains
and heirloom beans. At the heart of the book is the A-to-Z vegetable chapter,
which describes the unique personalities of readily available vegetables, the
sauces and seasonings that best complement them, and the simplest ways to prepare
them. "Becoming a Cook" teaches cooking basics, from holding a knife to planning a
menu, and "Foundations of Flavor" discusses how to use sauces, herbs, spices,
oils, and vinegars to add flavor and character to meatless dishes. In each
chapter, the recipes range from those suitable for everyday dining to dishes for
special occasions. And through it all, Madison presents a philosophy of cooking
that is both practical and inspiring. Despite its focus on meatless cooking,
Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone is not just for vegetarians: It's for everyone
interested in learning how to cook vegetables creatively, healthfully, and
passionately. The recipes are remarkably straightforward, using easy-to-find
ingredients in inspiring combinations. Some are simple, others more complex, but
all are written with an eye toward the seasonality of produce. And Madison's
joyful and free-spirited approach to cooking will send you into the kitchen with
confidence and enthusiasm. Whether you are a kitchen novice or an experienced
cook, this wonderful cookbook has something for everyone. From the Hardcover
edition.
The Vegetable Butcher Cara Mangini 2016-04-19 Winner, IACP Cookbook Awards for
Single Subject and People's Choice. The skills of butchery meet the world of fresh
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produce in this essential, inspiring guide that demystifies the world of
vegetables. In step-by-step photographs, “vegetable butcher” Cara Mangini shows
how to break down a butternut squash, cut a cauliflower into steaks, peel a tomato
properly, chiffonade kale, turn carrots into coins and parsnips into matchsticks,
and find the meaty heart of an artichoke. Additionally, more than 150 original,
simple recipes put vegetables front and center, from a Kohlrabi Carpaccio to
Zucchini, Sweet Corn, and Basil Penne, to a Parsnip-Ginger Layer Cake to sweeten a
winter meal. It’s everything you need to know to get the best out of modern, sexy,
and extraordinarily delicious vegetables.
The CSA Cookbook Linda Ly 2015-03-20 Author Linda Ly helps you get from harvest to
your table, whether you're looking to use four kilograms of tomatoes fast or find
yourself stumped by dandelion greens.
Local Flavors Deborah Madison 2012-06-27 First published in hardcover in 2002,
Local Flavors was a book ahead of its time. Now, imported food scares and a
countrywide infatuation with fresh, local, organic produce has caught up with this
groundbreaking cookbook, available for the first time in paperback. Deborah
Madison celebrates the glories of the farmers’ markets of America in a richly
illustrated collection of seasonal recipes for a profusion of produce grown coast
to coast. As more and more people shun industrially produced foods and instead
choose to go local and organic, this is the ideal cookbook to capitalize on a
major and growing trend. Local Flavors emphasizes seasonal, regional ingredients
found in farmers’ markets and roadside farm stands and awakens the reader to the
real joy of making a direct connection with the food we eat and the person who
grows it. Deborah Madison’s 350 full-flavored recipes and accompanying menus
include dishes as diverse as Pea and Spinach Soup with Coconut Milk; Rustic Onion
Tart with Walnuts; Risotto with Sorrel; Mustard Greens Braised with Ginger,
Cilantro, and Rice; Poached Chicken with Leeks and Salsa Verde; Soy Glazed Sweet
Potatoes; Cherry Apricot Crisp; and Plum Kuchen with Crushed Walnut Topping.
Covering markets around the country from Vermont to Hawaii, Deborah Madison
reveals the astonishing range of produce and other foods available and the sheer
pleasure of shopping for them. A celebration of farmers and their bounty, Local
Flavors is a must-have cookbook for anyone who loves fresh, seasonal food simply
and imaginatively prepared.
Fermented Vegetables Kirsten K. Shockey 2014-10-07 Even beginners can make their
own fermented foods! This easy-to-follow comprehensive guide presents more than
120 recipes for fermenting 64 different vegetables and herbs. Learn the basics of
making kimchi, sauerkraut, and pickles, and then refine your technique as you
expand your repertoire to include curried golden beets, pickled green coriander,
and carrot kraut. With a variety of creative and healthy recipes, many of which
can be made in batches as small as one pint, you’ll enjoy this fun and delicious
way to preserve and eat your vegetables.
Vegetables Illustrated America's Test Kitchen 2019-03-05 The only vegetables book
you'll ever need reveals hundreds of ways to cook nearly every vegetable under the
sun. We're all looking for interesting, achievable ways to enjoy vegetables more
often. This must-have addition to your cookbook shelf has more than 700 kitchentested recipes that hit that mark. Sure, you'll learn nearly 40 ways to cook
potatoes and 30 ways with broccoli, America's favorite veggies. But you'll also
learn how to make a salad with roasted radishes and their peppery leaves; how to
char avocados in a skillet to use in Crispy Skillet Turkey Burgers; and how to
turn sunchokes into a chowder and kale into a Super Slaw for Salmon Tacos. Every
chapter, from Artichokes to Zucchini, includes shopping, storage, seasonality, and
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prep pointers and techniques, including hundreds of step-by-step photographs and
illustrations, gorgeous watercolor illustrations, and full-color recipe
photography. The inspirational, modern recipes showcase vegetables' versatility in
everything from sides to mains: You'll discover how to make the perfect grilled
corn--and also how to transform it into a deliciously creamy pasta sauce with
ricotta and basil. Onions are grilled, caramelized, glazed, and pickled--and also
cooked into the Middle Eastern pilaf Mujaddara. Cauliflower is grilled as steaks,
fried Buffalo-style, and pot-roasted whole with a robust tomato sauce. Sweet
potatoes are mashed and baked more than a dozen ways, plus turned into a salad, a
soup, tacos, and a gratin. All along the way we share loads of invaluable kitchen
tips and insights from our test cooks, making it easy--and irresistibly tempting-to eat more veggies every day.
The Heart of the Plate Mollie Katzen 2013-09-17 Delightfully unfussy meatless
meals from the author of Moosewood Cookbook! With The Moosewood Cookbook, Mollie
Katzen changed the way a generation cooked and brought vegetarian cuisine into the
mainstream. In The Heart of the Plate, she completely reinvents the vegetarian
repertoire, unveiling a collection of beautiful, healthful, and unfussy dishes—her
“absolutely most loved.” Her new cuisine is light, sharp, simple, and modular; her
inimitable voice is as personal, helpful, clear, and funny as ever. Whether it’s a
salad of kale and angel hair pasta with orange chili oil or a seasonal autumn
lasagna, these dishes are celebrations of vegetables. They feature layered dishes
that juxtapose colors and textures: orange rice with black beans, or tiny
buttermilk corn cakes on a Peruvian potato stew. Suppers from the oven, like
vegetable pizza and mushroom popover pie, are comforting but never stodgy. Burgers
and savory pancakes—from eggplant Parmesan burgers to zucchini ricotta cloud
cakes—make weeknight dinners fresh and exciting. “Optional Enhancements” allow
cooks to customize every recipe. The Heart of the Plate is vibrantly illustrated
with photographs and original watercolors by the author herself.
On Food and Cooking Harold McGee 2007-03-20 A kitchen classic for over 35 years,
and hailed by Time magazine as "a minor masterpiece" when it first appeared in
1984, On Food and Cooking is the bible which food lovers and professional chefs
worldwide turn to for an understanding of where our foods come from, what exactly
they're made of, and how cooking transforms them into something new and delicious.
For its twentieth anniversary, Harold McGee prepared a new, fully revised and
updated edition of On Food and Cooking. He has rewritten the text almost
completely, expanded it by two-thirds, and commissioned more than 100 new
illustrations. As compulsively readable and engaging as ever, the new On Food and
Cooking provides countless eye-opening insights into food, its preparation, and
its enjoyment. On Food and Cooking pioneered the translation of technical food
science into cook-friendly kitchen science and helped birth the inventive culinary
movement known as "molecular gastronomy." Though other books have been written
about kitchen science, On Food and Cooking remains unmatched in the accuracy,
clarity, and thoroughness of its explanations, and the intriguing way in which it
blends science with the historical evolution of foods and cooking techniques.
Among the major themes addressed throughout the new edition are: · Traditional and
modern methods of food production and their influences on food quality · The great
diversity of methods by which people in different places and times have prepared
the same ingredients · Tips for selecting the best ingredients and preparing them
successfully · The particular substances that give foods their flavors, and that
give us pleasure · Our evolving knowledge of the health benefits and risks of
foods On Food and Cooking is an invaluable and monumental compendium of basic
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information about ingredients, cooking methods, and the pleasures of eating. It
will delight and fascinate anyone who has ever cooked, savored, or wondered about
food.
A Girl and Her Greens April Bloomfield 2015-05-21 'There are chefs whose
restaurants I rush to, chefs I have been honoured to cook with, chefs whose
recipes I want to use over and over again. April is all of these to me. Read this
book, and you will understand why' Ruth Rogers 'Her lovely new book finds her
revelling in veg, and all its gloriously colourful, mouth-watering, tummy-filling
potential. I defy any curious cook to flick through these delicious pages and not
want to get busy immediately' Hugh Fearnley-Whittingstall April Bloomfield - coowner of the lauded Spotted Pig restaurant in New York - is a chef renowned for
her nose-to-tail ethos. But her reverence for sweet peas and bright bunches of
radishes matches her passion for the perfect cut of meat. In A Girl and Her
Greens, April proves that vegetables can be as juicy, inviting and indulgent as
the most succulent steak. From Swiss Chard Cannelloni to Roasted Onions with Sage
Pesto, from Kale Polenta to Fennel Salad with Blood Orange, from Braised Peas and
Little Gem Lettuce to Roasted Leeks with Walnut Breadcrumbs A Girl and Her Greens
is packed with tantalising and flavoursome recipes for hearty food where
vegetables truly take centre stage.
This Can't Be Tofu! Deborah Madison 2012-05-09 One taste and you'll say, "This
can't be tofu!" But it is.... Nutritionists, doctors, and food authorities
everywhere are telling us to eat more tofu. It's an excellent source of highquality protein and calcium. It contains no cholesterol and is very low in
calories and saturated fat. So why don't we eat more tofu? Because for too long
tofu has been used as a substitute for other ingredients. Why turn tofu into a
beef substitute in a burger, or pass it off as "cheese" in lasagna, when it is
delicious on its own? Now, in This Can't Be Tofu!, award-winning and bestselling
author of Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone Deborah Madison shows how to make tofu
taste great and be the star attraction in 75 stir-fries, sautés, and other dishes.
Pan-Seared Tofu with Garlic, Ginger, and Chives, Vietnamese Spring Rolls, Curried
Tofu Triangles with Peas, and Pineapple and Tofu Fried Rice are just some of the
innovative recipes in this inspired collection.
Kale Stephanie Pedersen 2013 Looks at the vegetable kale, which has powerful antiinflammatory properties, and includes a collection of recipes for preparing it in
a variety of breakfast, lunch, dinner, and dessert options.
Vegetables First Ricardo Larrivee 2019-04-23 120 fresh, flavourful recipes that
put vegetables first! Welcome to a celebration of the tastes, textures, colours,
and possibilities that vegetables have to offer. These easy-to-follow, tripletested recipes put vegetables front and centre, and let meat and fish play a
supporting role. Discover delicious, bright dishes popping with colour (tomato and
ricotta tartlets), full of comfort (squash and roasted vegetable lasagne), and
ready to celebrate (Beauty and the Beet cocktail). With each recipe, Ricardo
reinvents what vegetables can mean for the modern family, and always stays true to
his philospophy: eat together, keep it simple, and make it tasty.
The Illustrated Encyclopedia of Fruits, Vegetables, and Herbs Deborah Madison
2017-01-26 "History - botany - cuisine"--Front cover.
The Greens Cookbook Deborah Madison 2010 The Greens Cookbook is a rarity; it is a
book that created a revolution in cooking when it first appeared in 1987. It has
now become a classic and had been unavailable in the UK for many years. Here are
the recipes that helped to create the boldly original and highly successful Greens
Restaurant on San Francisco Bay. Not only for vegetarians; it caters to everyone
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who seeks delight in cooking and eating. Using an extraordinary range of fresh
ingredients in imaginative and delicious ways, The Greens Cookbook contains more
than 260 recipes for all seasons, all occasions, and all tastes. From bright,
simple salads to deliciously succulent frittatas, here is a provocative,
sophisticated and varied fare, dedicated to elegance and balance, taste and
texture, colour and freshness with recipes such as Mexican Vegetable Soup with
Lime and Avocado, Artichoke and Fennel Stew, Wild Mushroom Ragout, CharcoalGrilled Leeks, Red and Yellow Pepper Tart, Goat-Cheese Pizza with Red Onions and
Green Olives, Blueberry Cream-Cheese Tart and Brazilian Chocolate Cake.The Greens
Cookbook presents inspiring menus for spring, summer, autumn, winter; Everything
from easy-to-prepare dishes for two to meals for large scale entertaining. It has
the first ever guide to selecting wines with vegetable dishes, glossaries of
unfamiliar ingredients and useful kitchen equipment.
Growing Vegetable Soup Lois Ehlert 2007-08 A father and child grow vegetables and
then make them into a soup. On board pages.
Cooking for the Specific Carbohydrate Diet Erica Kerwien 2013-04-23 Features over
one hundred recipes that meet the dietary requirements of those suffering from
Crohn's disease, IBS, celiac disease, and other digestive issues, and identifies
helpful and harmful foods.
Six Seasons Joshua McFadden 2017-05-02 Winner, James Beard Award for Best Book in
Vegetable-Focused Cooking Named a Best Cookbook of the Year by the Wall Street
Journal, The Atlantic, Bon Appétit, Food Network Magazine, Every Day with Rachael
Ray, USA Today, Seattle Times, Milwaukee Journal-Sentinel, Library Journal, Eater,
and more “Never before have I seen so many fascinating, delicious, easy recipes in
one book. . . . [Six Seasons is] about as close to a perfect cookbook as I have
seen . . . a book beginner and seasoned cooks alike will reach for repeatedly.”
—Lucky Peach Joshua McFadden, chef and owner of renowned trattoria Ava Gene’s in
Portland, Oregon, is a vegetable whisperer. After years racking up culinary cred
at New York City restaurants like Lupa, Momofuku, and Blue Hill, he managed the
trailblazing Four Season Farm in coastal Maine, where he developed an appreciation
for every part of the plant and learned to coax the best from vegetables at each
stage of their lives. In Six Seasons, his first book, McFadden channels both
farmer and chef, highlighting the evolving attributes of vegetables throughout
their growing seasons—an arc from spring to early summer to midsummer to the
bursting harvest of late summer, then ebbing into autumn and, finally, the earthy,
mellow sweetness of winter. Each chapter begins with recipes featuring raw
vegetables at the start of their season. As weeks progress, McFadden turns up the
heat—grilling and steaming, then moving on to sautés, pan roasts, braises, and
stews. His ingenuity is on display in 225 revelatory recipes that celebrate flavor
at its peak.
Vegetable Literacy Deborah Madison 2013-03-12 In her latest cookbook, Deborah
Madison, America's leading authority on vegetarian cooking and author of
Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone, reveals the surprising relationships between
vegetables, edible flowers, and herbs within the same botanical families, and how
understanding these connections can help home cooks see everyday vegetables in new
light. Destined to become the new standard reference for cooking vegetables,
Vegetable Literacy, by revered chef Deborah Madison, shows cooks that vegetables
within the same family, because of their shared characteristics, can be used
interchangeably in cooking. For example, knowing that dill, chervil, cumin,
parsley, coriander, anise, and caraway come from the umbellifer family makes it
clear why they're such good matches for carrots, also an umbel. With stunning
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images from the team behind Canal House cookbooks and website, and 150 classic and
exquisitely simple recipes, such as Savoy Cabbage on Rye Toast with GruyèreCheese;
Carrots with Caraway Seed, Garlic, and Parsley; and Pan-fried Sunchokes with
Walnut Sauce and Sunflower Sprouts; Madison brings this wealth of information
together in dishes that highlight a world of complementary flavors.
Brassicas Laura B. Russell 2014-04-08 A cookbook showcasing 80 recipes for the
most popular of the world's healthiest vegetables--kale, cauliflower, broccoli,
brussels sprouts, cabbage, leafy greens, and more--tailored to accommodate special
diets such as gluten-free, dairy-free, vegetarian, and vegan. The eighty
inventive, flavorful recipes presented in Brassicas play to each vegetable’s
strengths, favoring techniques that celebrate their intrinsic flavors instead of
masking them by blanketing under layers of cheese or boiling. Think of the
inherent sweetness that can be coaxed from perfectly roasted Brussels sprouts, or
the bright, peppery punch of a watercress and arugula salad. Straightforward
cooking methods like roasting, sautéing, pickling, and wilting transform brassicas
into satisfying dishes, such as Cauliflower Hummus, Spicy Kale Fried Rice, Roasted
Brussels Sprouts with Parmesan Crust, and Broccoli and Pepper Jack Frittata. These
recipes also maintain the vegetables’ stellar nutritional properties. High in
vitamins and minerals, fiber, phytochemicals, and glucosinolates, brassicas have
been shown to act as antioxidants, anticarcinogenics, anti-inflammatories, and
liver detoxifiers, and have many other health benefits. The beauty of these
“superfoods” is on full display in Brassicas; exquisite photographs of brassica
varieties in their raw forms—roots, stems, leaves, flowers, and buds—can be found
throughout, helping you identify Lacinato kale from curly kale or mustard greens
from collard greens at the farmers’ market or grocery store. For those who observe
certain dietary restrictions, author Laura B. Russell provides alternatives and
tips to accommodate gluten-free, soy-free, vegetarian, and vegan diets. Equipped
with complete selection, storage, washing, and prepping instructions, you can
enjoy more of these nutritional powerhouses—from the commonplace kale to the more
adventurous bok choy or mizuna—in your everyday meals.
In My Kitchen Deborah Madison 2017-03-28 Finalist for the 2018 James Beard
Foundation Book Awards for "Vegetable-Focused Cooking" category From the foremost
authority on vegetarian cooking and one of the most trusted voices in food comes a
carefully curated and updated collection of 100 favorite and most inspired
recipes, reflecting how Deborah Madison loves to cook now. Deborah Madison's
newest book shares 100 beloved and innovative recipes from her vast repertoire,
all pared down to the key ingredients needed to achieve delicious, nuanced flavor,
with simplified preparations. In My Kitchen is a vegetable-forward cookbook
organized alphabetically and featuring recipes like Roasted Jerusalem Artichoke
Soup with Sunflower Sprouts; Fennel Shaved with Tarragon and Walnuts; and Olive
Oil, Almond, and Blood Orange Cake. With dozens of tips for building onto, scaling
back, and creating menus around, Deborah's recipes have a modular quality that
makes them particularly easy to use. Perfect for both weeknight dinners and
special occasions, this book will delight longtime fans and newcomers to Madison-and anyone who loves fresh, flavorful cooking. Filled with Deborah’s writerly,
evocative prose, this book is not just the go-to kitchen reference for vegetablefocused cooking, but also a book with which to curl up and enjoy reading. Lavishly
photographed, with an approachable, intimate package, this is the must-have
collection of modern vegetarian recipes from a beloved authority.
Food Literacy Helen Vidgen 2016-04-14 Globally, the food system and the
relationship of the individual to that system, continues to change and grow in
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complexity. Eating is an everyday event that is part of everyone’s lives. There
are many commentaries on the nature of these changes to what, where and how we eat
and their socio-cultural, environmental, educational, economic and health
consequences. Among this discussion, the term "food literacy" has emerged to
acknowledge the broad role food and eating play in our lives and the empowerment
that comes from meeting food needs well. In this book, contributors from
Australia, China, United Kingdom and North America provide a review of
international research on food literacy and how this can be applied in schools,
health care settings and public education and communication at the individual,
group and population level. These varying perspectives will give the reader an
introduction to this emerging concept. The book gathers current insights and
provides a platform for discussion to further understanding and application in
this field. It stimulates the reader to conceptualise what food literacy means to
their practice and to critically review its potential contribution to a range of
outcomes.
The No-Waste Vegetable Cookbook Linda Ly 2020-04-07 Isn't it about time to start
nose-to-tail cooking with vegetables? Learn how to make the most of the edibles in
your garden or the farmer's market bounty! The No Waste Vegetable Cookbook will
help you cook your way through greens, beans, roots, and herbs with seasonal
recipes that utilize every edible part of the plant. Author Linda Ly shares a wide
variety of recipes and techniques from her popular CSA Cookbook, from creative
pickling (think watermelon rind) to perfect pestos. Chapters and recipes include:
Tomatoes and Peppers: Spicy Minty Tomato Sauce Infused with Tomato Leaves, Spicy
Fermented Summer Salsa, Ginger-Spiced Chicken Soup with Wilted Pepper Leaves,
Blistered Padron Peppers and White Onions Leafy Greens: Kale Stem Pesto Spring
Bulgur Salad with Kale Buds, Stuffed Collard Greens, Potlikker Noodles with
Collard Greens, Broccoli Green and Baked Falafel Wrap Peas and Beans: Pea Shoot
Salad with Radish and Carrot, Pan-Charred Beans with Bean Leaf Pesto, Yardlong
Bean Curry with Wilted Spinach, Fava Leaf Salad with Citrus, Feta, and Walnuts,
Charred Fava Pods with Parmesean Bulbs and Stems: Fennel Front and Ginger Pesto,
Kohlrabi Home Fries with Thyme Aioli, Leek Green, Wild Mushroom and Goat Cheese
Crostini, Scallion Soup, Green Onion Pancake with Spicy Soy Dipping Sauce Roots
and Tubers: Carrot Top Salsa, Beetza Beetza, Quick-Pickled Sweet 'n Spicy Radish
Pods, Savory Sweet Potato Hummus, Creamy Sweet Potato Soup with Maple Syrup,
Hasselback Potatoes, Vietnamese Carrot and Daikon Pickles Melons and Gourds:
Watermelon Rind Kimchi, Stir-Fried Watermelon Rind, Gingered Butternut Bisque,
Four Ways to Toast Pumpkin Seeds, Sicilian Squash Shoot Soup, Drunken Pumpkin
Chili, Pan-Fried Cucumber in Honey Sesame Sauce Flowers and Herbs: Chive Blossom
Vinegar, Nasturtium Pesto, Cilantro Pepita Pesto, Chimichurri, Marinated Feta with
a Mess of Herbs, and "All In" Herb Dressing Whether you're excited to make the
most of the farmer's market or use every bit of your garden's bounty, this is the
book that keeps the food on your table and out of the trash can (or compost bin)!
The Love and Lemons Cookbook Jeanine Donofrio 2016-03-29 Sometimes all you need is
a little spark of inspiration to change up your regular cooking routine. The Love
& Lemons Cookbook features more than one hundred simple recipes that help you turn
your farmers market finds into delicious meals. The beloved Love & Lemons blog has
attracted buzz from everyone from bestselling author Heidi Swanson to Saveur
Magazine, who awarded the blog Best Cooking Blog of 2014. Organized by ingredient,
The Love & Lemons Cookbook teaches readers how to make beautiful food with what’s
on hand, whether it’s a bunch of rainbow-colored heirloom carrots from the farmers
market or a four-pound cauliflower that just shows up in a CSA box. The book also
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features resources to show readers how to stock their pantry, gluten-free and
vegan options for many of the recipes, as well as ideas on mixing and matching
ingredients, so that readers always have something new to try. Stunningly designed
and efficiently organized, The Love & Lemons Cookbook is a resource that you will
use again and again.
The CSA Cookbook Linda Ly 2014-12-30 Make the most of your CSA membership—or your
garden harvest—with simple yet bold, inventive yet nourishing meals from acclaimed
blogger Linda Ly. Community Supported Agriculture (CSA) programs have connected
farms to consumers and made people more in tune with where their food comes from,
but still leave many stumped beyond the conventional uses for their produce. How
many times has a CSA share arrived with things you've never seen before or not
known what to do with? The CSA Cookbook will help you cook your way through a CSA
box (or farmers' market or backyard bounty) with 105 seasonal recipes that utilize
every edible part of the plant, from leaves and flowers to stems and seeds. Think
of it as a nose-to-tail approach—for vegetables! With innovative ideas for
preparing the lesser-known but no-less-delicious parts of plants, tips for using
the odds and ends of vegetables, and easy preservation techniques, Linda Ly helps
you get from farm to table without a fuss. Chapters include tomatoes and peppers,
leafy greens, peas and beans, bulbs and stems, roots and tubers, melons and
gourds, and flowers and herbs. You'll find globally-inspired, vegetable-focused
recipes that turn a single plant into several meals—take squash, for instance.
This year-round vegetable brings a variety of tastes and textures to the table:
Squash Blossom and Roasted Poblano Tacos, Sicilian Squash Shoot Soup, Autumn Acorn
Squash Stuffed with Kale, Cranberries, and Walnuts, and Toasted Pumpkin Seeds. If
you grow your own food at home, you might be surprised to learn you can eat the
leaves from your pepper plants, or pickle the seed pods from your radishes. The
CSA Cookbook aims to inspire curiosity in the garden and creativity in the
kitchen. You'll look at vegetables in a whole new way and think twice before you
discard your kitchen "scraps"! "One of my favorite sayings is, 'Use it up, wear it
out, make it do, or do without.' What appeals to me about this phrase is the idea
that everything is useful. And that's why I like The CSA Cookbook so much. Many of
Linda's dishes utilize the oft-discarded parts of vegetables such as tomato
leaves, radish greens, and carrot tops. More than just being efficient, these
recipes encourage us to explore the flavors and uses of every edible part of a
plant. This book will completely change the way you look at vegetables." —P. Allen
Smith, author of P. Allen Smith's Seasonal Recipes from the Garden "The CSA
Cookbook shows you how to use everything your vegetables offer, whether they come
from your CSA or your garden. After all, why throw away what's edible when it can
offer so much in the kitchen?" —Deborah Madison, author of Vegetable Literacy:
Cooking and Gardening with Twelve Families from the Edible Plant Kingdom
At Home in the Whole Food Kitchen Amy Chaplin 2015-07-30 A sophisticated
vegetarian cookbook with everything you need to feel at home in the kitchen,
cooking in the most nourishing and delicious ways. With her love of whole food and
expertise as a chef, Amy Chaplin has written a book to entice everyone to eat well
every meal, every day. She provides all the know-how for creating delicious,
healthy dishes based on unprocessed, unrefined food - from the basics of good
eating to preparing seasonal feasts all year round. Part One lays the foundation:
how best to stock your cupboard. Not simply a list of ingredients and equipment,
it provides real working knowledge of how and why to use ingredients, plus an
arsenal of simple recipes for daily nourishment. Part two is a collection of
recipes celebrating vegetarian cooking in its brightest, whole, most delectable
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form, with such vibrant dishes as black rice breakfast pudding with coconut and
banana; fragrant aubergine curry with cardamom basmati rice, apricot chutney and
lime raita; and honey vanilla bean ice cream with roasted plums and coconut
crunch. Inspirational, healthy, sustainable and delicious - this is whole food
cooking for everyone.
Roots Diane Morgan 2012-09-26 Contains information on familiar and exotic root
vegetables and includes recipes featuring each vegetable, including horseradish
vinaigrette, stir-fried lotus root and snow peas, and yuca chips.
The Harvest Baker Ken Haedrich 2017-06-27 Let them eat cake — and vegetables, too!
Award-winning cookbook author Ken Haedrich serves up 150 delicious baked goods
that are full of fresh fruits, vegetables, and herbs and go far beyond zucchini
bread and carrot cake. From Bacon, Cheddar, and Fresh Corn Muffins to Fresh Fennel
and Italian Sausage Pizza, Spaghetti Squash and Parmesan Quiche, and Brown Sugar
Rhubarb Tart Squares, these scrumptious recipes add nutrition plus amazing flavor
to every meal of the day. The breadth of this collection is stunning, and you’ll
be amazed that baked goods this tasty also deliver your daily dose of fresh
vegetables.
Vegetable Soups from Deborah Madison's Kitchen Deborah Madison 2012-06-06 In
Vegetable Soups from Deborah Madison’s Kitchen, America’s favorite vegetarian
cookbook author presents more than 100 inventive and straightforward soup recipes
guaranteed to satisfy appetites all year long. Deborah Madison has shown millions
of Americans how to turn vegetables and other healthful ingredients into culinary
triumphs. In her newest collection of recipes, She serves up a selection of soups
ranging from stylish first courses to substantial one-bowl meals. Madison begins
with a soup-making primer and streamlined recipes for vegetable stocks and broths
(such as the Hearty Mushroom Broth), which serve as the foundation for many of the
recipes that follow, for those who wish to make their own. Soups like the Mexican
Tomato Broth with Avocado and Lime can start a supper or stand alone as a simple,
light meal. Cooks looking for heartier choices will find satisfying dishes such as
Potato and Green Chile Stew with Cilantro Cream or grain-based soups like the Wild
Rice Chowder. Organized by seasons, the recipes make the most of the produce–from
a springtime Fennel and Almond Soup with Saffron and Ricotta Dumplings to a deeply
flavorful autumnal Roasted Squash, Pear and Ginger Soup. When time just isn’t
available and prepared soups take the place of home made, Madison offers a battery
of suggestions for how to make them your own with simple additions from delicious
oils and herbs to an invigorating Cilantro Salsa. Featuring fifty stunning fullcolor photographs by Laurie Smith, serving suggestions, wine notes, and a host of
ideas for creative finishing touches including caramelized pear “croutons” and
souffléd cheese toasts, this friendly soup lover's guide gives the reader a
hundred delicious ways to enjoy the benefits and flavors of vegetables by the
bowlful throughout the seasons.
Uncommon Fruits & Vegetables Elizabeth Schneider 1998-06-17 Describes a variety of
unusual fruits and vegetables from around the world, explains how to select and
store each food, and provides a variety of recipes
The Occidental Arts and Ecology Center Cookbook Olivia Rathbone 2015-04-11 "The
Occidental Arts and Ecology Center Cookbook is a beautifully illustrated
collection of 200 unique and delicious vegetarian recipes from the renowned
California-based farm, educational retreat center, and eco-thinktank"-Seasonal Fruit Desserts Deborah Madison 2012-05-02 Deborah Madison, author of the
bestselling Vegetarian Cooking for Everyone, has enlightened millions of Americans
about the joys of vegetarian cuisine. Now, after six books for the savory palate,
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she's finally introducing us to her spectacular fruit desserts—more than 175 easy
recipes that are as delicious as they are healthful. Have you ever bitten into a
ripe, fragrant strawberry? Or a luscious peach, its juice dripping down your chin?
Or a pear that explodes with flavor? Sometimes fruit, all by itself, just seems
like the perfect end to a meal. Now, In Seasonal Fruit Desserts: From Orchard,
Farm, and Market, Deborah Madison manages to improve on perfection, turning all of
your favorite seasonal fruits into a cornucopia of decadent tarts, pies, puddings,
and cakes. Most of us find it difficult to incorporate enough fruit into our diets
but with more than 175 recipes in this book, you'll find plenty of new, healthy
and totally pleasurable ideas. Dessert doesn't need to be a complicated and timeconsuming task after you have prepared a whole meal. These simple and flavorful
recipes are easy to master and will delight your family and guests. As an expert
on local produce, Madison shows us the best fruit pairings for any season and
where to find them all over the country. Did you know that the season for mangoes
and strawberries overlap in Southern California making them a natural pair? Or
that between November and April, there are plenty of citrus varieties—like Dancy
mandarins, Fairchilds, Clementines, or honey tangerines—that find their way to
shelves and markets? With recipes like Wild Blueberry Tart in a Brown Sugar Crust,
Strawberries in Red Wine Syrup, Winter Squash Cake with Dates, Hazelnut-Stuffed
Peaches and Apricot Fold-Over Pie, and even simple and beautiful combinations of
fruits with the right cheeses, you will be introduced to many varieties of fruit
from the exotic to the heirloom and dessert will be your new favorite meal of the
day.
The Savory Way Deborah Madison 1998-03-02 Uses easily accessible ingredients to
create more than three hundred recipes for salads, vegetables, desserts, and other
dishes.
Eating on the Wild Side Jo Robinson 2013-06-04 The next stage in the food
revolution: a radical way to select fruits and vegetables and reclaim the flavor
and nutrients we've lost. Ever since farmers first planted seeds 10,000 years ago,
humans have been destroying the nutritional value of their fruits and vegetables.
Unwittingly, we've been selecting plants that are high in starch and sugar and low
in vitamins, minerals, fiber, and antioxidants for more than 400 generations.
Eating on the Wild Side reveals the solution -- choosing modern varieties that
approach the nutritional content of wild plants but that also please the modern
palate. Jo Robinson explains that many of these newly identified varieties can be
found in supermarkets and farmer's market, and introduces simple, scientifically
proven methods of preparation that enhance their flavor and nutrition. Based on
years of scientific research and filled with food history and practical advice,
Eating on the Wild Side will forever change the way we think about food.
The Vilna Vegetarian Cookbook Fania Lewando 2015-05-26 Beautifully translated for
a new generation of devotees of delicious and healthy eating: a groundbreaking,
mouthwatering vegetarian cookbook originally published in Yiddish in pre–World War
II Vilna and miraculously rediscovered more than half a century later. In 1938,
Fania Lewando, the proprietor of a popular vegetarian restaurant in Vilna,
Lithuania, published a Yiddish vegetarian cookbook unlike any that had come
before. Its 400 recipes ranged from traditional Jewish dishes (kugel, blintzes,
fruit compote, borscht) to vegetarian versions of Jewish holiday staples (cholent,
kishke, schnitzel) to appetizers, soups, main courses, and desserts that
introduced vegetables and fruits that had not traditionally been part of the
repertoire of the Jewish homemaker (Chickpea Cutlets, Jerusalem Artichoke Soup;
Leek Frittata; Apple Charlotte with Whole Wheat Breadcrumbs). Also included were
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impassioned essays by Lewando and by a physician about the benefits of
vegetarianism. Accompanying the recipes were lush full-color drawings of
vegetables and fruit that had originally appeared on bilingual (Yiddish and
English) seed packets. Lewando's cookbook was sold throughout Europe. Lewando and
her husband died during World War II, and it was assumed that all but a few
family-owned and archival copies of her cookbook vanished along with most of
European Jewry. But in 1995 a couple attending an antiquarian book fair in England
came upon a copy of Lewando's cookbook. Recognizing its historical value, they
purchased it and donated it to the YIVO Institute for Jewish Research in New York
City, the premier repository for books and artifacts relating to prewar European
Jewry. Enchanted by the book's contents and by its backstory, YIVO commissioned a
translation of the book that will make Lewando's charming, delicious, and
practical recipes available to an audience beyond the wildest dreams of the
visionary woman who created them. With a foreword by Joan Nathan. Full-color
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illustrations throughout. Translated from the Yiddish by Eve Jochnowitz.
A Modern Way to Cook Anna Jones 2016-08-30 From the author of the brilliant A
Modern Way to Eat, who was dubbed "the new Nigella Lawson" by The Times, comes
this beautiful collection of 150+ delicious and inspiring weeknight vegetarian
recipes. Eating healthy isn't always easy when you’re coming home late at night
and tired. In this genius new collection of vegetarian recipes, author Anna Jones
tackles this common problem, making nourishing vegetable-centered food realistic
on any day of the week. The chapters are broken down by time, with recipes that
can be prepared in under 15, 20, 30, and 40 minutes, so no matter how busy you
are, you can get dinner on the table, whether it be smoky pepper and white bean
quesadilla, butternut squash and sweet leek hash, or chickpea pasta with simple
tomato sauce. With evocative and encouraging writing, A Modern Way to Cook is a
truly practical and inspiring recipe collection for anyone wanting to make meals
with tons of flavor and little fuss.
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